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Re: Public Meeting February 25, 2025 -- Regulatory Oversight Report on the Canadian 
Nuclear Power Generating Sites for 2023 

I am pleased to provide this letter of support acknowledging Bruce Power’s ongoing 
commitment to meet the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission’s regulatory requirements. 
Bruce Power's unwavering commitment to safety, community welfare, and environmental 
stewardship stands as a remarkable example of responsible corporate citizenship. 

Bruce Power plays a critical role in ensuring clean energy for future generations, and we are 
proud to collaborate in achieving Canada's net zero goals. The economic impact has been 
transformative – with over 60 nuclear suppliers contributing to our community and investing $2 
million annually, in partnership with their supply chain network, through various non-profit and 
community-based programs. 

We are enthusiastic about Bruce Power's current efforts to expand nuclear generation through 
the Bruce C Nuclear Project. The Town of Saugeen Shores recognizes the importance of 
advancing clean, reliable, and affordable nuclear power, reflected by the pre-development work 
at Bruce Power, as a part of Ontario’s Affordable Energy Future. Additionally, the Town 
recognizes the significant economic opportunities this proposed expansion represents and we 
look forward to the continued collaborative efforts with Bruce Power throughout the Impact 
Assessment process.  

On behalf of Council, we are proud to have Bruce Power in our community and look forward to 
a continuing partnership for years to come. 

Sincerely, 
 

Luke Charbonneau, Mayor 
Town of Saugeen Shores 

T 519.832.2008 
F 519.832.2140 
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@SaugeenShoresON 
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